
 

 

Bangladesh Bank 

Soliciting stakeholders’ suggestion/opinion/feedback for H2FY25 monetary policy 

This is to inform you all that Bangladesh Bank is going to formulate monetary policy for 

the second half  of  FY2024-25 (H2FY25) and publish its corresponding Monetary Policy 

Statement (MPS) soon. Interested individuals and institutions are requested to send their 

suggestion/opinion/feedback (if  any) for this purpose to Mr. Mahmud Salahuddin Naser, 

Director, Monetary Policy Department latest by 15 January 2025 through email 

<salahuddin.naser@bb.org.bd>. 

 
  


